Burke, Ruth A

From: Lisa Sadler <lisasadlersemail@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 3:02 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Fish farm weigh in

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello -

My name is Lisa Sadler and | live in Belfast on Village Rd. I'd like to express my high concern about this fish farm going in.
It seems Maine is the place to be putting these businesses in and I’'m concerned about the accumulative effect of having
these along our coastline. I'm concerned about the long term impacts on our bay. I’'m concerned about the carbon
footprint of such an industry. | do not think this is a good fit for Maine or Penobscot bay or for our environmental future.
Thank you!

Kindly,

Lisa Sadler

Cell - 207.323.5734

Trust that you do not always know what is best for you. There is a divine plan for your life. Let it be.
- Dalai Lama



